
 

 

Daffodil International University  
Daffodil Smart City, Birulia, Savar, Dhaka – 1216, Bangladesh  

Notice 
 

    Date: 16 July 2024 

 

This is to notify that as per the decision of DIU 

Authority, due to some unavoidable circumstances, 

all the scheduled classes of 16 July 2024 will be 

conducted online. 

 

All students are advised to join online classes 

accordingly as per regular routine.  
 

 

On behalf of the Registrar 

Kamrun Nahar Aziz 

Deputy Registrar 

Office of the Registrar 

Daffodil International University 
 


